QSAC Members.

| just wanted to drop a note and get the membership up to speed on a few things. | have made contact
with a couple different web site companies and have come to realize that at this time it is not an option
that is obtainable monetarily. The costs associated are way to high, and at this point in time not available.
This even includes the many hours of work with my neighbor. | feel QSAC is very fortunate that Scott
Harper agreed to take on this HUGE task and dedicate the time he has. So far everything looks great and
| can't wait to see what else he has in store for some changes! He definitely has a huge task on his plate!

| also would like to remind the membership and current leadership members that with a co-chair position
coming available. It's vitally important that those willing and that are eligible to run, that want to make a
difference, send in their resume's and let the race begin!

| have been in contact with the district directors and have asked them to get with the members & tracks in
their areas and let’s get some good information on the "happenings” and send them in , in a newsletter
format monthly so we can keep the membership up to speed in each area! This is definitely not easy, so if
you’re a member/track owner in their area please reach out to them with some information that will help
them get this out to other members via our web site. It will be refreshing knowing what other clubs and
members are up to!!!

Get your calendars marked for NCS race # 2!l With the fast, fender rubbing, door banging racing that
DFW speedway provides this is definitely sure to be action packed and a thriller to be a part of!!

As many of you already know, | encourage anyone with questions to contact any of us on the leadership
team and we are all glad to help! see you at NCS #2
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